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Ref: CL-21/40  To Member States of ITU 

Contact: Ms Béatrice Pluchon  

E-mail: gbs@itu.int    

   

   

Subject: Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-22) 

Letter sent on behalf of the Government of Romania 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have the honour to inform you that, following the kind invitation by the Government of Romania, the 

Council, at its 2019 session, in concurrence with the majority of the Member States of the Union, has decided 

(Decision 610) that the forthcoming Plenipotentiary Conference of ITU (PP-22) will take place in Bucharest, 

Romania for a period of three weeks from Monday, 26 September to Friday, 14 October 2022.  

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter I, Section 1 of the General Rules of Conferences, Assemblies 

and Meetings of the Union, the Government of Romania has the honour to invite your Government to 

participate in this Conference and requests the latter to communicate to the Secretary-General of the ITU at 

sg-registration@itu.int, at your earliest convenience, whether your Government accepts the invitation. 

Looking forward to receiving your reply, I remain, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(signed) 

 

Houlin Zhao 
Secretary-General 
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